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September 22, 2009
The Honorable Charles B. Rangel

Chairman, Ways and Means Committee
U.S. House of Representatives

2354 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2610
Dear Chairman Rangel:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Service Members Home Ownership Tax Act” (H.R. 3590) that would expand the first-time home buyer credit time limit by one-year for service members who are deployed overseas in 2009. This provision will allow service members currently deployed overseas to still be eligible for the first time home buyer tax credit provided for in the “Housing and Economic Recovery Act of 2008” when they return from their deployment.
The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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